
Dear Dr. Robinson, 
  
We are pleased to know that our manuscript will be accepted after a technical 
correction. We agree that, as suggested by one of the reviewers, salinity is a 
dimensionless entity. Therefore, “PSU” after the salinity values between Line 234 and 
Line 235 should be deleted. Thank you again for handling our manuscript. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Jiasong Fang 


